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October 9, 2013 
 
Dear Dr. Julie Waterhouse:  
 
 
I  have been notified with your curriculum revision of the Nursing major (NURS) and 
the revision will allow students to take MEDT270 as an alternative to BISC300. 
 
I have contacted instructor for MEDT270 course (Dr. Don Lehman) and we both are 
enthusiastic to support the educational mission for this course.    Please let me 
know if you need further assistance. 
 
We wish you every success with this major. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Huey-Jen Lin, Ph.D., MT(ASCP) 
Chair and Associate Professor 
Department of Medical Laboratory Sciences 
College of Health Sciences 
University of Delaware 
Room 305, Willard Hall Education Building 
16 West Main Street 
Newark, Delaware 19716 
Phone: 302-831-7576;  Fax: 302-831-4180 
Email:  hlin@udel.edu 
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Randall L. Duncan, Ph.D. 
Professor and Chairman 
Department of Biological Sciences 
118C Wolf Hall 
Telephone (302) 831-6977 
Fax No.  (302) 831-1033 
E-mail: rlduncan@udel.edu 

 
 
 
 
 
October 8, 2013 
 
Julie Waterhouse, PhD 
Associate Professor, School of Nursing 
337 McDowell Hall 
University of Delaware 
 
Dear Dr. Waterhouse, 
 
This letter is to state the full support of your request for the revision of the course requirements for your 
students in the School of Nursing.  In this revision, the requirement of BISC207 will be replaced with 
BISC205 for these majors.  Because the Department of Biological Sciences requires CHEM103 for 
students to take BISC207, which is not required by your majors, we have developed BISC205 specifically 
for this purpose.  The course is now being offered and there will be room in the course for your majors. 
 
Because this course was specifically designed for Health Sciences majors, I look forward to your 
feedback on the course. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Professor and Chair 
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